
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
Notice of Public Meeting 
Northern Regional Planning Panel 
 

The Panel will meet to determine the following: 

• 2017NTH014 – Ballina – DA 2017/244 - 505 North Creek 
Road/The Coast Road, Skennars Head - Skennars Head 
Village - Residential Subdivision. The first stage of a residential 
subdivision comprising 214 residential lots, six public reserve 
lots, nine super lots for future subdivision, five utility lots and 
one residue lot. The proposed subdivision, to be carried out in 
stages, will involve the construction of a new access to The 
Coast Road incorporating the Sharpes Beach Car Park Access 
junction with a signalised intersection and facilitating 
connection into Headlands Drive. The subdivision also 
proposes extensive earthworks across the site, utilities 
augmentation, stormwater management and drainage, 
vegetation removal and associated works  

When:    Wednesday, 12 December 2018 at 4:00 pm 

Where:   Ballina Council Chambers, 40 Cherry St, Ballina 

Relevant documents will be available on the Planning Panels 
website (www.planningpanels.nsw.gov.au) at least seven days 
before the meeting. 

To register to speak at the meeting, please contact the Planning 
Panels Secretariat before 4pm on Monday, 10 December 2018 on 02 
8217 2060 or email enquiry@planningpanels.nsw.gov.au 

Any person may attend the meeting to observe.  

The Panel is required to make an audio record of the meeting and 
make the recording publicly available on the Planning Panels 
website. You should be aware that this may include your personal 
information if you are presenting to the Panel. 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 
planningpanels.nsw.gov.au 


